
Beech Class Weekly Update 

Friday 26th January 
Science: Up to now, we have learned about 

mammals and reptiles in great detail. This 

week, we focused on amphibians. You could 

discuss this at home to see what they can 

recall or take it a step further and carry out 

some more research at home. 

 

History: This week we learned about Rosalind 

Franklin and DNA.  

At the beginning of the session we had an 

interesting discussion prompted by the 

following question: 

Would it be fair if only the boys in Beech 

Class got to observe the Strawberry DNA 

experiment. 



Math’s in Beech Class: 

Year 1 math focus this week: 

Subtraction (by taking away/crossing out) 

Year 1 math focus for next week: 

Subtraction on a numberline  

Year 2 math focus this week: 

Subtracting 1 digit numbers from 2 digit 

numbers (using a number line to count back). 

Year 2 math focus for next week: 

Adding and subtracting 10s. You could use 

this 100 square at home to find 10 more or 

10 less than a number. Why not test each 

other for fun?! 

Both year groups have also had sessions 

focused on 2D and 3D shape. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs. Oliveira. 

 

 

 


